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Rejoice always, pray without ceasing, in everything give thanks; 

for this is the will of God in Christ Jesus for you. 

1 Thessalonians 5:16-19



GOD WAS FAITHFUL IN 2020. THE YEAR WAS PACKED WITH MORE 

MINISTRY OPPORTUNITIES THAN WE COULD HAVE IMAGINED! 

In February, Marilyn traveled for the first time to Bangladesh. She ministered 
in the cities of Khulna and Dhaka where she hosted a city-wide healing meeting 
with over 30,000 people in attendance and over 18,000 people made decisions 
for Christ. She also hosted an evangelistic Youth Conference and a Ministry 
Training School. Both events had many lives changed through the ministry of 
the Word. Because of this new partnership with the leaders of this country, we 
were also able to send humanitarian aid to help with the COVID-19 crises and 
a devastating flood that greatly impacted the country.

With the restrictions of COVID-19, Marilyn took advantage of technology to 
reach millions of people from her home. She used Facebook Live to share God’s 
word on a weekly basis. She also did several podcast and video interviews with 
many other ministries online and spoke at several ministry conferences through 
Zoom and other digital broadcast outlets.

Along with several domestic digital speaking engagements, Sarah launched her 
new ministry, Living Genuine Love, whose mission is to connect every one with 
the heart of God. Sarah’s heart is to equip people with the resources and tools 
they need to have an intimate and vibrant relationship with God. Sarah also 
expanded her YouTube channel and started a podcast channel.

Marilyn and Sarah were blessed to take a group of powerful praying travelers to 
Washington, D.C. in the fall. This mighty group of prayer warriors prayed over 
every part of the city they visited, believing that God will heal our nation!

Christmas blessings to you,

Marilyn & Sarah

Marilyn and Sarah both 

have big plans for 2021 

and believe God is going 

to prepare the way for 

them to expand their 

domestic and international 

ministry opportunities.


